The Giddings Star

July 2, 1953

Attend Telephone Meeting Last Week

Mrs. Johnnie Schubert, local chief telephone operator and cashier and M. V. McDougal, local exchange repairman attended the two-day meeting of the Southwestern States Telephone Company at Bryan last week,

The meeting was held at the Memorial Student Center. D. T. Strickland, vice-president and general manager attended, and 61 towns in West, North, and South Texas were represented at the meeting.

Entertainment included a barbecue chicken dinner and Floor Show at the Fin Feather Club.